

May 27, 2025

Collin County Health Care Services Ms. Candy Blair 825 N. McDonald St, Ste 130 McKinney, TX 75069

Dear Ms. Blair,

Southwestern Medical Foundation fulfilled the \$100,000 request made by email letter on May 2, 2025, via disbursement of funds from the Henry L. and Laura H. Shoap Memorial Fund on May 9, 2025. These funds are to be used to cover the salary and fringe benefits for a nurse practitioner in the STD Clinic, as stated in the request letter.

Sincerely,

Sarah C. Fletcher Chief Financial Officer